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Thu Nov 11 — Remembrance Day (No School for Students) 

Fri Nov 12 — No School 

Mon Nov 15 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews  

                             (No Kindergarten classes) 

Tue Nov 16 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews  

                           (No Kindergarten classes) 

Tue Nov 16 — School Council meeting 7:00pm 

                            online through TEAMS 

Fri Nov 26 — First Report Card for Gr 1—5 students  

     (available digitally on Powerschool Parent Portal) 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

x LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Safe Arrival 

• The LOOP 

• Angel Tree information 
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Thank you parents and students for your support 
of our popcorn fundraiser! We were able to raise 
more than we anticipated. This money will go 
toward enriching the school experience of all 
students.  

As a council we would like to recognize the 
sacrifices of all those who have fought and died 
that we might have the freedoms we have. We are 
blessed to live in this country, city and community.  

We have many upcoming opportunities to 
volunteer. Please reach out a member of the 
school council or the office to get involved.  

- Candice Beattie, Chair 

candicebeattie@hotmail.com 

SafeArrival 
Starting Monday, November 1, 2021, you may report absences 
in advance using SafeArrival.  Also, starting Monday, November 
1, 2021 staff will be using the SafeArrival notifications to let you 
know if your student is absent (when you haven’t reported the 
absence in advance).   

When using SafeArrival, you are asked to report your child’s 
absence in advance using any of these 3 convenient methods: 

1. SchoolMessenger app from the Apple App store or Google 
Play store 

2. Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca 

3. Call the toll-free number 866-879-1041 to report an absence 
using the automated phone system. 

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week.  Future 
absences can be reported at any time.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki!  We are only two months into the school year, and already 
have so much to celebrate.  Thank you to parents who joined 
us on TEAMS for Grades 1 - 5 parent teacher 
conferences.  These meetings provide teachers with valuable 
information to better support your child in the classroom and 
your attendance is appreciated.  If you weren’t able to attend 
these meetings, please schedule another time. We value the 
important connection between school and home. 

 

This month we are grateful for our hard-working School 
Council and their commitment to Lakeview Elementary.  Thank 
you to the parents who organized and supported the Kernels 
fundraiser.  The sorting and distribution of a very large order 
went so smoothly in the courtyard, and we raised $7032.00 for 
our school!  These funds will go a long way in supporting our 
students and providing more opportunities for them. 

 

Our community is diverse and strong and we’re looking forward 
to getting to know everyone better.  Please join us on 
November 16 @ 7:00 to learn more about Lakeview 
Elementary and to share your ideas about how we can make 
our school even better. 

Connie Adserballe 
Principal, Lakeview Elementary School 
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